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Dear sir/madams,

Thank you for the opportunity for state park users to provide input.  I just have a few
comments as follows:

1.   Elimination of day-use fees for New Mexico residents is a great idea! 
2.  Reduced camping fees for New Mexico residents is another suggestion if feasible.
3.  Reduced camping fees for seniors and the disabled should be implemented just as the
federal government does.

Thank you.

Jeffrey Teich
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